

Dear guests,

We are very pleased to inform you that we can welcome you again, but with restrictions that have now been extended again by our politicians.

Some important information:

According to the new regulation, the use of our sauna is permitted again, for the time being only in compliance with the prescribed hygiene rules.

It is allowed to exercise and we ask you to note that no more than 2 people are allowed in our fitness area at the same time.

Please ensure that there is a sufficient minimum distance of 1.50 m to other people in all areas and please do not use the elevators with more than two people.

Please note the markings on the floor. We ask you to wear a medical mouth and nose mask in all public areas like the breakfast room, the corridors, the elevators and the reception area.

Politics allow our business depending on compliance with this measure.

You can again enjoy the variety of our breakfast at our Pier 16

In the interests of capacity limits, we will ask you for your breakfast time upon arrival, because a visit to our PIER 16 must be coordinates. We ask for your understanding if you desired timer should not always be possible.

Monday to Friday from 06:30 to 10:30 o'clock and Saturday and Sunday from 07:00 to 11:00 o'clock.

In the interests of capacity limits, we will ask you for your breakfast time on arrival, because a visit to our Pier 16 restaurant must be coordinated. We ask you for your understanding if your desired time should not always be possible.

Our bar team **Deck 8** welcomes you back from

Monday to Saturday from 18:00 to 1:00 o'clock

with creative cocktails, a freshly crafted beer and some treats and meals from our kitchen (until 21:30 o'clock)

For your safety we register your visit with the Luca app, which you can download from www.luca-app.de before your visit.

By accepting the hotel, you assure that you are fully vaccinated (twice) or negatively tested or already overcome an COVID-19 infection.

Also you accept all measures and regulations to contain the corona virus and that you implement them during your stay.

We thank you for your understanding and are happy to provide you with information and

Thank you very much for your trust and your booking.

Your team Frank Blasberg General Manager ATLANTIC Hotel Kiel fblasberg@atlantic-hotels.de

